
From: caribbeancamera@gmail.com
To: Executive Committee
Subject: My comments for 2017.EX26.5 on June 19, 2017 Executive Committee
Date: Sunday, June 18, 2017 9:16:42 PM

To the City Clerk:
 
Please add my comments to the agenda for the June 19, 2017 Executive Committee meeting on item
 2017.EX26.5, The Interim Toronto Action Plan to Confront Anti-Black Racism
 
I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
 public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City
 Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my
 name may be indexed by search engines like Google.
 
Comments:
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
Mayor Tory and The Mayor’s Executive Committee
100 Queen Street West Toronto,
ON M5H 2N2
Dear Mayor John Tory and Executive Committee Members,
Re: Approval of the Interim Toronto Action Plan to Confront Anti Black Racism
 
 
I am writing in support of The Toronto Action Plan to Confront Anti-Black Racism.
As a member of the Black community with a special interest in initiatives at all levels of government 
 to deal with the problem of Anti-Black Racism, I believe that the Toronto Action Plan deserves a
 special measure of commendation.
I was particularly pleased to note that the Plan was developed after a series of  "community
 conversations."
Mayor Tory deserves the praise and support of the entire Black community for  this forward thinking
 initiative.
I hope it gets the support of the entire Toronto City council.
My best wishes for the success of the Toronto Action Plan.
Yours truly,
 
Anthony Joseph
Publisher
Caribbean Camera newspaper
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